
Email received Tuesday, 14 July 2015 
From Steve Flora 

Dear Committee Secretariat: 

Everything, everything I have heard regarding the ChAFTA, States has led me to be determinedly 
opposed to it.  I see no advantages, no improvements for Australia in either the short or long 
term.  The threats it poses to the country, its environment, its people and indeed its very sovereignty 
has, from the beginning, made me question why a government such as Australia’s would be 
agreeable to such a faulty arrangement.   

Please recommend that Parliament vote against the implementing legislation for this fault filled 
proposed agreement. 

Steve Flora 
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